
THE UNIVERS IT Y OF IOWA 
IO WA CIT Y, IOWA 52240 

Afro-American Studies 

Jtme 2, 1970 

Dear Sir: 

I am sorry that you were not able to complete your application to participate 
in the University of Iowa's Second Annual Institute for Afro-American Culture to be 
held en our campus from Angust 10th to 21st. If you are still interested in attending 
but are having difficulties with regard to institutional sponsorship, please let me 
know at once by submitting your application along with a covering note explaining 
the problem. We may be able to do something about it at this end, but time is of the 
essence at this point and l can do nothing unless I hear from you by Jtme 8th. 

RAC/sm 

PUG-~~ 
Robert A. Corrigan J 
Director 
Institute for Afro-American Culture 


